
Lebanon, Maine Planning Board 

Minutes – Site Review/Workshop 

Monday April 9th, 2018 

 

Members Present                                               Others Present 
                                      

      
P. Philbrick - Chairman                                                                     Steve McDonough 

D. Harriman – Vice-Chairman 

S. O’Brien                                                                               

A. James                                                                                             

A. LePage                                                                                           

D. Boivan - Alternate                                                                        

                                                                                                             

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

The Planning Board and the Code Enforcement Officer met with Mr. & Mrs. Cadwallader at their 

residence located at 6 Landing Lane for a site review. Discussion of various scenarios took place. 

 

After the site review, both the Planning board and the Code Enforcement Officer held a workshop at the 

Town Office to discuss the observations made during the site review.   

 

Due to this being a workshop, no decisions or votes were made. 

 

 
4/30/2018 
Minutes were reviewed by the Board. 

D. Harriman made the motion to accept  

the minutes as written. A. LePage seconded the motion.  
The vote was taken. The motion carried 4 in favor 1 abstention. 


